Jim Owczarski
City Clerk

-‘\/ s ]L jowcza@milwaukee.gov
Ill\\/ a.l ee Office of the City Clerk

Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
rpfaff@milwaukee gov

August 9, 2017
Steven Stein
1534 N. Farwell Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53202
Dear Mr. Stein
Re: Resolution relating to the temporary historic designation of the property at 1534 N. Farwell Avenue,

the Paul Weise Furniture Building, in the 3rd Aldermanic District for Peter Zanghi of Milwaukee
Preservation Alliance, Inc.

At a public hearing held on August 8, 2017, the Historic Preservation Commission, by a vote of four (4) ayes and
zero (0) noes, recommended temporary historic designation of the above property as a historic structure in
accordance with provisions of Section 320-21-9 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, based upon criteria of s.
320-21-3-e-1(Its exemplification and development of the cultural economic, social or historic heritage of the city,
state of Wisconsin or the United States), and e-6 (Its identification as the work of an artist, architect, craftsman or
master builder whose individual works have influenced the development of the city).

A hearing will be held no more than 180 days from yesterday’s hearing to consider the permanent designation of the
building.

Respectfully,
RICHARD PFAFF

Deputy City Clerk

Cc: Ald. Kovac and the nominator
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